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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Stormwater upgrade works 

 Tuesday 28 June to Friday 1 July 2022 (6am – 6pm)  

 Adjacent to 11 Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 Pedestrian and motorist access remains to building 

 

Construction overview 
Essential stormwater upgrade works will take place 
along Walan Street next week, from Tuesday 28 
June to Friday 1 July 2022.  Construction will take 
place in the road reserve, adjacent to 11 Walan 
Street, Mooloolaba (see Figure 1). 

Pedestrian access will remain along the footpath 
and to the building. 

Vehicle access will remain to the building’s 
driveway and car park. 

What to expect during these works? 

These works will involve cutting the road surface 
and kerb areas and the digging of large trenches.  
New stormwater pipes will be laid. 

Large machinery will be in operation. 

Intermittent, medium level noise impacts are 
expected.  

No interruption to power or water supplies are 
expected. 

The construction team will try and minimise 
impacts to local businesses wherever possible and 
safe to do so. 

 

 
 

 
Figure 1 Area of stormwater works 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au


